
New UCI Study Launched to Put
a Price on Homelessness
Last week the Association of California Cities, Orange County,
announced  a  new  partnership  with  UC  Irvine  to  study  and
quantify the costs of homelessness on cities in the county.

The  study  comes  on  the  heels  of  a  collaborative  meeting
Assistant CEO Rick Francis participated in with the ACC-OC
Working Group on Homeless Issues in which he unveiled Five
Pillars, including State Advocacy, Research and Data, Outreach
and  Sharing,  Housing  Options  and  Communications  to
Constituents, to combat the problem of homelessness. These
Five Pillars were later shared with a countywide group of city
leaders in May. Costa Mesa is viewed by many county leaders as
a  model  approach  in  addressing  the  complexities  of
homelessness, and the city has already been using many facets
of the Five Pillars.

The UCI study falls under the Research and Data pillar and
will  analyze  a  comprehensive  set  of  costs  and  services
provided to the homeless population by cities, agencies, and
hospitals.  This  includes  emergency  health  care  services,
public safety, administrative services, parks and recreation,
mental health services, and a number of other elements along
the continuum of care.

The study is expected to be completed by next year and will be
a helpful tool in the effort to understand existing costs and
that  data  can  be  used  to  better  deploy  public  resources.
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